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Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

I would like to inform you that after 15 years of working at William Reynolds Primary School 

& Nursery, I will be leaving at the end of December 2023.  At this time, I would like to thank 

all the parents, pupils, staff and Governors for their support and friendship towards me over 

these years - it has been an incredibly difficult decision!  The advertisement for our new 

Headteacher will go out shortly and I will of course be supporting the Governors every step 

of the way to find the right person for our school.   

Miss Marriott  
  

 

Enrichment Days 
 

 

Following the success of last year’s events, we have decided 

to run our Enrichment Events again this year. 

Please join your child on this day to watch them participate 

in sporting events and look through their work.  

Free refreshments will be provided on the day.  

Please note that the enrichment event will still go ahead 

even if it is raining – as you will be able to spend time with 

your child, looking through all the work they have done over 

the year.  

On the day, please could the children attend school in their 

PE kit with a coloured T-shirt for their sporting house 

(Long Mynd, Stiperstones, Wenlock Edge, Wrekin).   

Please return the slip to confirm you are attending, if 

you have not already done so! 

 

 

 

 

National Assessments  
This term Year 4 have completed the National Multiplication Check assessments and Year 1 the National 

Phonics Screening.   We are very proud of how they approached their assessments and want to say well done to 

them all!  Results of these will be published in their end of school reports.  
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Class Move up Morning  

On Tuesday 4th July, children across school will visit their new class teacher for the morning. 

This is organised to ensure that all children have the opportunity to visit their new classroom and 

meet their teacher, so they are prepared for September 2023.  

Reception starters for September are involved in visits after school, where they have the 

opportunity to see their new classroom and meet their teacher. 

 

 

Current base and 

Year group  

Current teacher Class base and year 

group for September  

New Teacher for 

September  

Base 1 Reception Mrs Jones Base 4 Year 1 Mrs Bains  

Base 2 Reception Miss Lloyd Base 3 Year 1 Mrs Jones  

Base 3 Year 1 Mrs Jones  Base 5 Year 2 Mrs Wilson & Miss 

Chadwick 

Base 4 Year 1 Mrs Bains Base 6 Year 2 Mr Perry 

Base 5 Year 2  Mrs Wilson & Miss 

Chadwick 

Base 8 Year 3 Miss Horne 

Base 6 Year 2 Mr Perry Base 7 Year 3 Miss Trow 

Base 7 Year 3 Miss Trow Base 9 Year 4 Miss Davies  

Base 8 Year 3 Mrs Pearce/Miss 

Horne 

Base 10 Year 4 Mr Tagg 

Base 9 Year 4 Miss Davies  Base 12 Year 5 Miss Walmsley  

Base 10 Year 4 Mr Tagg Base 11 Year 5  Mrs Peters  

Base 11 Year 5  Mrs Peters  Base 14 Year 6  Mrs Bowen  

Base 12 Year 5 Miss Walmsley  Base 13 Year 6 Mrs Langham  

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

Senior Leadership Team for September  

 

Headteacher  Miss Marriott 

Deputy Headteacher Mrs Shephard 

Assistant Headteacher Mrs Angeloff 

SENDCo Miss Shankland 

Early Years Phase Leader Miss Lloyd 

KS1 Phase Leader Mrs Jones 

Lower KS2 Phase Leader 

Year 3 and 4 

Mr Tagg 

Upper KS2 Phase Leader 

Year 5 and 6 

Mrs Langham  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 Children  

We have noticed that there are a few children arriving at school, who are not accompanied by an 

adult. Please could you ensure that all children in Early Years and Key Stage 1 are brought to 

school by an adult, who wait with them until their class door is open. We appreciate your co-

operation with this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our Designated  

Safeguarding Lead’s 
  

Miss Marriott 

Mrs Shephard 

Mrs Angeloff 

Miss Shankland 

Mrs Bowen 

Mrs Groucott 

Mrs Dawkins 



 
 

 

 

 

Date Year Group Event 

Wednesday 21st – Friday 23rd June Y5 Arthog Outreach 

Thursday 22nd June Y6 RAF Cosford visiting school 

Friday 23rd June KS2 French morning 

Monday 26th June Y6 Leavers Photographs 

Monday 3rd & Tuesday 4th July Y6 Transition days to Secondary 

schools 

Tuesday 4th July All Transition morning – children visit 

their new classroom 

Monday 3rd July & Tuesday 11th 

July 

Y3 Library visit 

Monday 10th July – Friday 14th July All Arts week 

Thursday 13th July Y6 Performance to parents 

Tuesday 18th July Y6 End of year trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Summer term: Friday 21st July 2023 

 

Return to School  

PD Day: Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th September  

Back to school: Wednesday 6th September 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

“To be the best that we can be” 


